
 

 

ST. SAVA SUMMER CAMP 2016 
Merrillville, IN  

 

CAMPER REGISTRATION 
Please type/print clearly. Return this application to: 

 

St. Sava Church, 9191 Mississippi Street, Merrillville, IN 46410 or email to: 

karen.knezic@saintsava.net 

NAME________________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS_____________________________E-MAIL ADDRESS___________________________ 

CITY __________________________ STATE __________ZIP CODE_______________ GENDER:    M / F 

DATE OF BIRTH ____________________AGE_____ GRADE (Fall 2016)_________________ 

IS YOUR CHILD POTTY TRAINED? ____________ 

WILL A PARENT BE AVAILALBLE TO STAY IF CHILD IS 4 YEARS OLD OR UNDER?  YES/NO 

MOTHER CELL (_____)________________________  FATHER CELL(_____)________________________ 

PARISH NAME______________________________________________CITY/STATE_________________  

ARE YOU BAPTIZED OR CONVERTED IN THE ORTHODOX FAITH?         YES / NO 

Emergency Contact:_________________________________ Phone #:________________ 

Please list any allergies:___________________________________________ 

Physician Name:________________________________________  Phone #:________________ 

CAMP SEASON – JUNE 13, 15, 17, 2016 from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm 

Please check the appropriate day(s)/daily schedule to be released in early June. 

 

Date      Location         

 MONDAY, JUNE 13    St. Sava Church (Hosted by Karageorge Choir and Historical Society)  

    

 WEDNESDAY, JUNE 15   St. Sava Church (Hosted by Sunday School and Kolo) 

    

 FRIDAY, JUNE 17   Field Trip to Lemon Lake in Crown Point (day will be extended 10am to 4pm – hosted  by 

Folklore)                     Drop off and pick up directly at Lemon Lake on Friday only 

 

**We are still in need of chaperones and kitchen support for lunch on Monday and Wednesday. 

Please email karen.knezic@saintsava.net if available 

T-Shirt Size:  Children  S__M__L__XL__                  Adult   S__M__L__XL___XXL___ 

 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE IS JUNE 1st 

 

No charge for camp, but donations are greatly appreciated! 


